
INTRODUCTION 

Ten years ago it would have been very difficult to put together two con-
secutive issues of Nuclear Technology dedicated to the waste management 
issue. The situation is very different now, and the work reported in these issues 
represents only a fraction of the effort being applied to this part of the nuclear 
energy system. This effort will likely continue to grow, and we anticipate and 
encourage submissions on waste management to this journal, hoping that they 
will enhance rather than replace our more usual fare. 




